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We are aware that many parents and families wish to help their children at home 
with opportunities to support the work being carried out at the academy. We thought 
it would be helpful to tell you to about this term’s topics and activities. 
Our Core story for this half term is Goldilocks and the Three Bears.    
  

• Read different Goldilocks and the Three Bears books.  

• Make porridge at home and take photographs of the different stages and possibly 
label the photographs. 

• Make a model of the little bear’s cottage using boxes and tubes etc. 

• Write an ‘I am sorry’ note to the baby bear to apologise. 

• Make a stick puppet, finger puppets or hand puppet of the bears or of Goldilocks. 

• Collect objects in three different sizes: small; medium and large. 

• Draw pictures of the three bears and label them with Daddy bear, Mummy bear 
and Baby bear. 

• Go for a family walk in the woods and take photographs to share at school. 

• Choose your favourite type of bear and research some interesting facts about the 
bear to share with the class. 

• Complete activities on Education City and Reading Eggs. 
 

Please choose a few activities from this list to complete over the next few weeks. If 
you have any different ideas of alternative activities linked to these themes, we 
would love to see them.  You can share these activities on Tapestry or share them 
with us at school.  
                       
                                              
We hope you find this information useful, in supporting your child’s learning at 

home. 
Early Years Class teachers. 

 

 
 

 


